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YPD Police Services to Close for Training on July 30th 

 

The Yakima Police Department (YPD) Police Services Division will close at 11:45 am on 
Tuesday, July 30th for employee training. The Division will re-open at 8:00 am on Wednesday, 
July 31st. 
 
During the closure, the City's Information Technology Services Division will route Police 
Services calls to SunComm. 
 
The Police Services Division holds periodic training opportunities for employees. The previous 
ones were Sept. 26th, 2018 and Oct. 4th, 2018.   
 
Visit https://yakimapolice.org/services/ for more about YPD's Police Services Division. 


